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Mr Alex Chrusciak BA (Hons) DipTP MBA MRTPI | Senior Manager – Development Management (Interim) | Cherwell District 
Council | 01295 227034 | alex.chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Coronavirus (COVID-19): The Planning and Development services have been set up to work remotely. Customers 
are asked to contact the planning team via planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or to use the Council’s customer contact 
form at Contact Us. For the latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk.

From: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 January 2022 12:24
To: Alex Chrusciak <Alex.Chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Cc: Jane Law <Jane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: MX Track

Alex,
It is now clear that events are planned for this season starting in March.
This would seem to be without mitigation or conditions decided by Planning Committee.
Should the three of us have a meeting to discuss the options open to CDC, assuming no new work is carried out on 
mitigation / conditions prior to the events taking place?
I could meet virtually or physically this week Wednesday any time or Friday morning,
Kind regards,
Phil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 
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